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Committee on Free Expression to Review Open Meeting Law, Statutory Report  

 
WHAT: The Arizona Board of Regents’ Committee on Free Expression will convene in a meeting 

on Aug. 17 to review the Open Meeting Law and discuss and possibly take action on an 
initial annual report that is required by state statute.  

 
   
WHEN: Friday, Aug. 17, 2018, 9 – 9:30 a.m.  
  
  
WHERE: Arizona Board of Regents 
  2020 N. Central Ave., Suite 230 
  Phoenix, Ariz.   

 

### 

Contact:   Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 

              Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 

 

 

 

Media Advisory 
Aug. 16, 2018 
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